
 

 

Message from TRLP 

 

As we near the end of this academic year, there is a 

huge amount upon which to reflect. Across a trust of 10 

schools, we have had no less than four full Ofsted 

inspections, plus an Ofsted monitoring visit and a 

church school inspection. As I’m sure you will have 

seen in the press, following the tragic death of head 

teacher Ruth Perry, the pressure on school leaders and 

staff during inspections is a huge additional burden to 

staff already working at full stretch. It is a powerful 

testament to our staff’s dedication and professionalism 

that they have performed to such a high standard 

throughout, keeping the children’s needs and well-

being always at the forefront of their thinking, planning 

and delivery. 

 

This is all set against the context of the momentous 

changes for The Redstart Learning Partnership. On 3rd 

July the Regional Director for the DfE approved the 

proposed changes that will see our schools transferring 

to The Cabot Learning Federation (CLF) and the 

Academies for Character and Excellence (ACE) at the 

beginning of January 2024. During the autumn term 

there will be further consultations with staff and a large 

amount of legal work which will take place in the 

background. 

 

Continued overleaf 

 

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

 

Key Dates; 

 Monday 17th July—Trust Year 6 Leaver’s Day 

at Taunton School 

 Tuesday 18th July—Year 6 trip to Crealy  

 Friday 21st July—Stockland Year 6 Leaver’s 

Service (2.15pm) at Stockland Church 

 Friday 21st July—End of Term 
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Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake  

 Ben   Toby 

Class 2 Horner 

 Barnaby and Kitt   Poppy 

Class 3 Quantock    

    Harry (Y3) & Harry (Y4) Danny 

Class 4 Bucehayes  
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Please be assured that you will see no disruption to your children’s education through 

these changes. The day-to-day running of the schools will remain the same, there will be 

no uniform changes and there will be no more staff changes than in any other year. As 

I’ve said in previous communications, the rationale for this move is for the sustainability, 

expertise and resource that CLF and ACE can bring to enable our schools to progress fur-

ther on their learning journey. 

All this has in no way diminished activities in our schools. The instigation of the trust-wide 

debating contests has been a tremendous success, our students demonstrating an im-

pressive depth of understanding and knowledge of the key issues facing our society and 

planet. The children were able to articulate and debate these matters confidently and 

fluently – a real cause for celebration and pride. I am not going to list all the achieve-

ments in sport, art and extra-curricular activities or this article would turn into a small nov-

el! Suffice is to say that we are enormously proud of children and staff for all that has 

been achieved this year. 

Thank you for all your support during this year. I hope that everyone is able to enjoy a 

happy, healthy and restful summer break when it comes, and return refreshed in Sep-

tember. For those of you whose children will be moving on to secondary school, we 

hope that they will have an enjoyable and successful continuation to their educational 

careers and have good primary school memories to draw upon. 

On behalf of The Redstart Learning Partnership  

 

Message from Miss Bendall 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

What a week of lovely events and experiences! Years 5 and 6 have had an absolute-

ly amazing time at Pixies Holt residential. I went down to see them on Wednesday night, 

had dinner with them and saw exactly what an excellent time they were having. I think 

they might be pretty tired this weekend! 

Class 2 had a wonderful time in Lyme Regis. The weather was kind to them and they 

were able to share their fantastic knowledge of Mary Anning and fossils at the museum. 

As I greeted them off the coach, one child said it was the best day ever!  

We were visited today by staff from Honiton Library who launched their Summer Reading 

Challenge, please do get involved. More information is included later on in the newslet-

ter. 

Have a lovely, relaxing weekend.  

Miss Bendall  



Safeguarding 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Stockland-Primary-

Safeguarding-Policy-2022-23-Final-Signed-DHC.docx-Google-Docs.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or 

DDSL or you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

 stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

Sunhats and Sun cream  

Please send your child in to school with a sun hat. Children also need to have sun cream 

applied at home before they come to school.  

 

Class 2 outside space - DIY helpers needed in summer 

We’re spending a huge chunk of our fundraising from recent years transforming the 

space outside the back of Class 2 (Horner Hill class). With works to be carried out this 

summer holiday to build a large shelter, there are lots of other tasks to finish the space 

including fencing, putting up trellises and sheds, and laying astroturf. We could probably 

blitz a lot of this in one day and together make a huge difference. If you think you could 

spare a day later in the summer holidays let us know and we’ll get in touch nearer the 

time. Contact stocklandpta@gmail.com.  

 

Family Service 

A reminder that this month's family service is at 11am on Sunday. We look forward to 

seeing you there. 

 

Numbots and TTRS 

Numbots: Barnaby, Jess, James 

TTRS: Freddie S, Megan, Millie H  



Summer Reading Challenge 

 

Your child is invited to sign up for this year’s Summer Reading Challenge. Sign up at your  

local library! 

What is the Summer Reading Challenge? 

The Summer Reading Challenge encourages children to keep reading during the school 

summer holidays – and to enjoy anything they like to read! Children aged 4-11 are invited to 

set a reading goal, and collect rewards for their reading. 

It’s FREE to take part, and last year 75% of children taking part improved their reading skills 

over the holidays.1 

Why should my child sign up? 

They will be better prepared to return to school in the autumn. 

The Challenge supports the move into a new year group. 

Becoming more independent in their reading boosts children’s confidence and self-esteem. 

The library provides free access to books and fun family activities all through the summer. 

Library staff are on hand to offer support and book recommendations. 

Your child will be part of a UK-wide programme developed by The Reading Agency and  

delivered in partnership with the public library network. 

How can my child take part? (Library OR online) 

In the library. Visit your local library and sign up. Your child will: 

Set a reading goal for the summer and borrow and read books, eBooks and audiobooks. 

Your child can choose anything they like to read! 

Receive a Challenge folder and collect special stickers and rewards for reading. 

Online. Take part online at summerreadingchallenge.org.uk 

Sign up on the official Challenge website. 

Set a reading goal and get tips for accessing books for free at home. 

Unlock digital badges and online rewards, including a printable certificate. 

When? 

Throughout the summer holidays. Check with your local library to find out start & finish dates 

near you. Unsure where your closest library is? Use the Library Finder to check. 

Head to your local library this summer and sign up!  



 

Class 1 Featherlake News 

 

Featherlake created night sky collages this week. They started by creating a wax resist 

painting including stars, the moon and bats. They then used different shapes to create a 

house and added this onto their background. They look fabulous! The watercolours were 

left out for the children to use independently and some of the children have created 

lovely paintings.   

 

 

 

 



 

Class 2 Horner News 

 

On Wednesday we had a fabulous day at the Lyme Regis Museum 

learning all about Mary Anning and her remarkable discoveries.  We visited 

the museum which stands on the site of her first home and fossil shop and 

learnt about her ground breaking discoveries, including her top 5 finds. We 

found out about Ichthyosaurs, Plesiosaurs and Dimorphodons and how 

these amazing creatures evolved and interacted.  We visited Mary’s statue 

and took a short walk to see key sites in the town and the beaches where 

Mary went fossil hunting.  We loved the trip and it was a wonderful way to 

end our history unit on ‘Mary Anning.’ 

 

 



Class 3 Quantock News 

 

This week we've been busy designing and making 'Plinth People' for our art project this half term. 

We learned what plinths were and looked at various sculptures that have been displayed on the 

fourth plinth at Trafalgar Square. We then explored the works of Thomas J Price, Sculptor whose 

works capture everyday life. We devoted Wednesday to creating our own characters, based 

on our own hobbies and ambitions. 

The process involved creating wire 'skeletons' which we then wrapped in strips of plain fabric to 

create the 'body'. Both these processes were really tricky and involved a lot of perseverance 

and resilience - fortunately, Quantock class have both these qualities in bucket loads! The 

children then dressed their plinth people using a variety of scrap fabrics. Collaboration was the 

key here: sharing fabrics, helping each other thread needles, etc. before finally attaching their 

characters to plinths made of Plaster of Paris. 

Have a look at some of the finished results. Quantock class are, quite rightly, immensely proud of 

their sculptures, as indeed, am I. 

 

 



Class 3 Quantock Timetable 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Class 4 Bucehayes News  

There is no news from Bucehayes this week as  they are having too much fun at Pixie’s Holt!! 



 

 

 

 

 

 










